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October 10, 2024 

Dear Ringgold Families: 

The Ringgold School District's top priority is the safety and well-being of students. On 
Thursday, October 10, 2024, the District was made aware of alleged incidents of 
misconduct. Given the serious nature of the alleged incidents that involve members of the 
football team, the District has made the difficult decision to postpone the football game 
on October 11, 2024. We are continuing to gather information and will take all the 
appropriate steps to address these allegations. We appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation as we address this matter. 

-�
--::---" ' . 

Randall Skrinjorich 
Superintendent 

~ Preparing the leaders of tomorrow, one student at a time ~ 


